From: marilyn <findley@rkymtnhi.com>

To: grandclerk@co.grand.co.us

Date: 11/19/2015 12:35 PM

Subject: Grand Lake Management LLC Retail Marijuana license application

November 19, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:

We live at 321 County Road 4652, Wildacres Subdivision, Grand Lake, CO. Our property is within approximately
1500 feet of the proposed marijuana retail store located at the old Highland Lumber site. We are adamantly
opposed to the licensure and location of the proposed Grand Lake Management LLC Retail Marijuana store.

We feel that the family oriented neighborhood surrounding said property would be adversely affected by the
presence of a retail marijuana store. We feel that property values will be negatively impacted as well. In addition,
the intersection adjoining the proposed property is a school bus stop. I know that a marijuana retail store cannot
be located within 1000 feet of a school. We would not feel comfortable to have children waiting outside a
marijuana store before school and being dropped off at the store in the afternoon.

We strongly urge the Grand County Commissioners to once again take into consideration the opposition to the
marijuana store and deny the application.

Sincerely,

Stuart W & Marilyn L Findley
321 County Rd 4652

PO Box 458

Grand Lake, CO 80447




